
December 28, 2004 

 

Hi Ashtyn, 

 

I went out and ran 4 miles this morning. It's nice to 

have some warmer weather - 20 degrees rather than 0. 

Friday it is supposed to be in the high 40s, warm 

enough to wash the car. 

 

Grandma and I hope to take a trip south this winter, 

probably in February. Maybe we will fly to Florida, 

rent a car, and wander around. There is a spot near 

the north edge of Everglades National Park where you 

can go out on a boardwalk and see alligators, turtles, 

and lots of water birds. I was there a couple years 

ago with my brother and 3 sisters. That was our first 

annual "sibling trip". This last summer the 5 of us 

went up north in Michigan and I showed them the 

Sleeping Bear Dunes and some other of my favorite 

spots. 

 

Grandpa Steve 


